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                           14th October 2016 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year Three and Four Singing Festival – ‘Raise the Roof’ 
 
On Wednesday 2nd November Years Three and Four will be participating in a North 
Somerset Singing Festival called ‘Raise the Roof’. The festival is run by music teachers 
from the Music Service and attended by schools across North Somerset. It is a lovely 
opportunity for us to join together with other schools to perform songs. 
 
This year the festival is being held at Herons’ Moor Primary School therefore we have 
booked a coach for travel to and from the venue at a cost of £150.  We are asking for a 
voluntary contribution of £2.50 per child to help fund this, please make payments via 
ParentPay.  The coach will leave school at 12.55pm and will return to school at the 
slightly later time of 3.10pm.  
 
We will need some extra adults to accompany us on this trip. If you are able to come with 
us please let us know or speak to someone in the office as soon as possible. 
 
Permission for going to the Music Festival is covered by the local outing permission slip 
that you have already signed.   
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Debbie White, Annarella Knight and Alex Mackie 
 
 

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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